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The following information is posted online.  Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts 
Division webpage at: https://juneau.org/engineering-public-works. This is not an addendum.  
 
Question 1: “Is there a boiler capacity analysis available or will that be a part of the scope of 

services?” 
 
Response: A load and capacity analysis to handle the new load will need to be a part of the 

design scope. 
 
Question 2: “Will existing ductwork remain in place or will the consultant need to consider 

new design?” 
 
Response: Evaluating use of the existing duct work will be part of the design scope. 

Designated rooms will be used as negative pressure isolation patient rooms as 
well as non-isolation patient rooms. It is the responsibility of the design team to 
research the requirement for both types of rooms and design accordingly. 
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